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RE: Requested Follow-up for FOIA/PA Final Response DHS-OIG 

Frierson, Naki (Van Hollen) <Naki Frierson@vanhollen.senate.gov> 
Tue 2/13/2024 3:15 PM 

To- �outlook.com> 
Mr .• , 

I'm writing to let you know that we continue to await a response to the Senator's inquiry on your behalf .  

I remain i n  touch with the agency and hope t o  have more t o  share soon. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Best, 

Naki D. Frierson 
( he/her) 

Deputy Constituent Services Director 

Office of US Senator Chri Van Halen 

111 RockviOe Pike, Ste. 960 

Rockville, MD 20850 

Office: (301) 545-1500 

Fa (301) 545 1512 
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